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HEOC   COVID-19 TASK FORCE UPDATE – TWO NEGATIVE RESULTS  

St. Vincent and the Grenadines received two negative COVID-19 results on Sunday April
5, 2020. To date 56 persons have been tested for COVID-19. Of those persons, 7 have
been positive for COVID-19. One person has fully recovered. 

There are currently 465 persons in quarantine and 6 persons in isolation.
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